February 25, 2023
Minor Variance Application A272/22

To the members of the Vaughan Committee of Adjustment,

I object to the four minor variance applications at 23 Redelmeier Court.

The structure built is unbecoming of the neighbourhood — it is an eyesore and
detracts from the beautiful views of the ravine, and no doubt impacts the privacy of
adjacent neighbours.

It is disingenuous of the owner of the property to have built the deck, which is
clearly oversized given variances are being sought, without seeking a permit in
advance. Approving the variances will open the doors for others to do the same on

lots not designed for such sized structures.

Sincerely,
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